
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
DATE: May 5, 2023 

 
TO:  All Vendors 
 
FROM: Julie Dabydeen, Procurement Contracts Officer 

State Purchasing Bureau 
 
SUBJECT: Intent to Award - Revised 
  6773 OF 
 
 
This is to notify all vendors who responded to the above-referenced Invitation to Bid that 
the State of Nebraska intends to award the contract for Bread and Bakery Products to 
Bimbo Bakeries. 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 

 


